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Paxlovid and Lagevrio Transition to the Commercial Market 

Paxlovid and Lagevrio are now available for commercial purchase through pharmaceutical 

wholesalers. The government purchased distribution program for Lagevrio has ended and the 

distribution of government purchased Paxlovid will end December 15, 2023. Until then, 

providers with uninsured or uninsured patients can request Paxlovid through the out-of-cycle 

process if HPOP reporting shows inventory has been depleted.  

Pfizer and Merck have patient copay savings programs for Paxlovid and Lagevrio, respectively, 

which can be found on their websites, https://www.paxlovid.com/enroll-in-co-pay-program 

and https://www.merckhelps.com/programs.aspx. In addition, a Paxlovid patient assistance 

program will be released December 1, 2023. See the graph below for information on how a 

pharmacy can enroll in this program. 

 

https://www.paxlovid.com/enroll-in-co-pay-program


Pharmacies and other COVID-19 therapeutic providers should continue reporting inventory and 

utilization of government purchased Paxlovid and Lagevrio twice a month in HPOP until 

inventory is depleted. Commercially purchased product should not be reported in HPOP. 

More information regarding the transition of Paxlovid and Lagevrio to the commercial market 

can be found at https://aspr.hhs.gov/COVID-19/Therapeutics/Pages/COVID19-Tx-Transition-

Guide.aspx  
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